
Wraysbury Primary School Home Learning -Updated 

The activities that we post on here have been carefully planned and designed by 

your child’s class teacher and therefore are bespoke to our school. The activities 

selected have been chosen to fit our normal school curriculum as closely as 

possible during these challenging times. Generally, the activities are designed to 

be accessed over the course of two weeks. Please note the dates and this will tell 

you how long they are set for. 

Additional teaching resources have also been created by the Oak National 

Academy (https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom) Feel free to dip in 

and out of this website; however, we do not have any control over the curriculum it 

is delivering and it may not fit with our topics/plans. Our advice is not to use it as 

a package to work through. 

From the week commencing 11th May, White Rose Maths have stopped making their 

worksheets available without subscription (all previous weeks are still available). 

You will still be able to access the daily lesson YouTube clips on the White Rose 

Maths Website, but not the worksheets associated.   

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom

